From:

Sent:

13 November 2023 18:02

To:

**Policy Consultation** 

**Subject:** 

Stratford-upon-Avon Gateway Masterplan Framework Supplementary Planning

Document - Old St Gregory's School Building, Henley Street.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

## Dear Sirs,

I'm saddened and disappointed to hear of the plans to demolish the above building as part of the Stratford Gateway project. This is an important historical and beautiful building which only contributes to the aesthetic of the town and serves as a great introduction for many visitors whose journey in Stratford begins at the top of Henley Street.

Not only is the building worth saving in its own right, but also the current business that occupies it, Boston Tea Party, has become a staple in Stratford and suits the building perfectly. BTP is clearly a hit with locals and visitors alike and is always busy, bringing valuable income and employment to the town.

Please do not allow this building and the company that currently occupies it to be lost, it would be a grave mistake, please take this email as a protest against said action.

## Resident

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.

For more information please visit

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.symanteccloud.com%2F&data=05%7C0 1%7Cpolicy.consultation%40stratford-

dc.gov.uk%7C91f34189081c47d46e9e08dbe472aa82%7Cea0773dc0dec4c50a4c9bc26a247ed21%7C1%7C0%7C6383 54953372913834%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTil6Ik1haWwiLCJX VCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=et%2FXBnNf8AsJM5KYkxegKTjvztx2TtG2ZUq3XXCHalc%3D&reserved=0